
From: Kevin Ledet [mailto:kaledetl@gmail.com] 
Sent: Thursday, September 11, 2014 8:15 PM 
To: Puco ContactOPSB 
Subject: Invitation 

To all the voting and non voting members of the OPSB and the public comments section. The 
community members of Greenwich Neighbors United are extending to you an invitation to 
attend a public meeting to be held in Greenwich, Ohio conceming the wind turbine facility. This 
meeting is an attempt to gain more information about this project. There is an attachment to this 
letter that contains the invitation. Kevin Ledet chairman Greenwich Neighbors United 
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PUBLIC MEETING TO DISCUSS 
GREENWICH WINDPARK PROPOSAL 

WHAT - Greenwich Neighbors United, a group of property owners who oppose the Greenwich 
Windpark, invite you to a public meeting to hear more about the proposal pending before the Ohio 
Power Siting Board, Case Number 13-990-EL-BGN. 

WHEN - Tuesday, September 23, 2014 at 7:30 pm at the South Central K-8 School, located at 
3292 Angling Road, Greenwich, OH 44837, 

WHO - All members of the public! 

Many members of the community have questions about the Greenwich Windpark, and have asked for 
more information, so we are scheduling this meeting to provide additional information and to let your 
voice be heard on this wind turbine park. 

If you have any questions, feel free to contact Kevin Ledet, Chairperson of Greenwich Neighbors 
United, 419-706-3997. 

Residents may request an information sheet about the wind turbines, and we will continue to update 
our web site at www.qreenwichneiahborsunited.com to provide additional information about this 
meeting, and developments on the proposal. 

Height of wind turbines 
proposed In the 
Greenwich area 

Unnty Pole: 
30 ft. 

Transm^sion 
Tower: 125 ft. 

Wind Turbine: Fonest Tree: 
up to SflO ft. 60 ft. 

\1Uion-Frcewaler Mbriiry 
37 ft. 
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